June 30, 2013

SIR Branch #116 New Member Goals & Actions
 
Status:  The New Member Goal for Branch #116 is 25 for the year.  Through the first 6 months we have inducted 17 new members which is essentially way over target to our end-of-year goal. We had a drought through April and May but now we are coming back strong.  We have 5 potential new members for July which will put us in fat city.  Per your suggestion, next month I will up the new member goal to 30 to take care of the losses.
 
Action Being Taken:  We continue to encourage all our existing members, both in our meetings and in our newsletter, to sponsor new members and it seems to be working.  We have an ongoing two person recruiting team that actively recruits new members at various external events such as farmers markets, community events, etc.  In addition, we are talking up all our activities, especially to new members in their induction procedure, and that appears to work.  As you probably noticed in the swearing in of the three new members on June 17, they had already defined their interests.  That’s good!
 
Art Vogl
Branch #116 Big SIR
